Lindsey Ozbolt

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

John Cornell <jcornell@SageFruit.com>

Thursday, July 24, 2014 12:01 PM

Iwagoshi, Stan (DOH)

Shannon.Walker@DOH.WA.GOV; Joe Gilbert; Lindsey Ozbolt; Brenda Larsen
#crs 60465860 burbank housing septic finaled 7-23-14

Stan, Shannon. I've heard that Joe signed off the septic’s for the first phase septic systems yesterday. Russ at DOH signed
off the water system earlier this week. | believe that’s it for phase one. Please let TWH licensing know asap we’re good
for scheduling Eddie late this coming week for the camp license visit.

As we discussed on site last week at your final, we intend to send you an application amendment this fall, prior to year
end, in order to preserve our certification of the remaining two units we’ve got zoning approval on for the site.

We’ve already obtained the permits for the two 2™ phase units’ septic systems needed, the PUD and we installed all the
equipment for all four of the units already as well as the water system was designed and installed to handle all four

units.

Please call me asap if ANY hang ups. Workers scheduled to move in soon as possible. Cordially, JohnC



